From: Mia Baldwin <mbaldwin@hbschools.org>
Date: Tue, Jan 18, 2022 at 12:36 PM

Subject: Mia Baldwin BOE Seat

To: Cindy Sharkey <csharkey@hbschools.org>
Cc: Greg Hobaugh <hobaughg@hbschools.org>

Good Afternoon,

| truly regret having to inform you of my having to step down from my position as a member of
the High Bridge School District Board of Education. | have been offered a position of
employment which | have been informed would create a conflict of interest. Please share the
necessary steps to officially step down.

While | had looked forward to joining board members in working to provide our teachers and
students the tools needed for success within the district, accepting the position is the proper
choice for my family. | am happy to share that | will be joining the Work Family Connection team
at HBES and will still have the opportunity to be present, learn and provide opportunities within
the school district.

Thank you greatly for your kind welcome to the BOE team. | look forward to working with you
throughout the school year.

Sincerely,
Mia Baldwin



